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Issue 46                                    NEWSLETTER         January 2020 
Friends,  
 
A new year, a new decade, welcome to 2020!   
 
My staff and I want to wish everyone a happy 
New Year, and a happy Lunar New Year! 
 
This month we celebrated the life and work of 
Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. 
 
The BakerRipley Gulfton Campus hosts a 
number of events and activities to help serve 
our neighbors, including civil legal clinics in 
partnership with Lone Star Legal Aid. 
 
Asian Heritage Tours has a restaurant Bingo 
featuring restaurants from House District 137.  
 
Our community is a great place to start a small 
business, and we have resources to help you get 
started! 
 
Have something you want to share with the community? Learn more about how to be 
featured in our newsletter. 
 
It is an honor to serve and represent you in the Texas Legislature. Please reach out to my 
office at any time. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

  

In this Issue…  
 Happy New Year! 
 Honoring Dr. King 
 Civil Legal Clinics 

& Events at 
BakerRipley 
Gulfton Campus 

 Asian Heritage 
Restaurant Bingo 

 Business Resources 
for HD 137 

 Call for Newsletter 
submissions 
 

 

Gene presenting a resolution to help honor and celebrate Lunar New 
Year festivities in House District 137 
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Happy New Year! 

 

Honoring Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. 
 

Monday January 20th was Martin 

Luther King Jr. Day. Celebrated on 

the third Monday of every January, 

MLK Day remembers the life and 

activism of Dr. Martin Luther King 

Jr. Dr. King remains one of the 

most important figures in American 

History, who campaigned tirelessly 

for civil rights, and equality for all. 

His efforts were galvanizing, both in inspiring change and entrenching resistance, and although his life was tragically 

cut short, his words and teachings still carry the same weight as when he first spoke them. It was my honor to join 

Mayor Sylvester Turner and other community leaders in our city's Annual MLK Day Parade. Click here to view my 

video of the MLK Day parade. 

This month marked the beginning of a new decade, and New Year's celebrations have been going on all 
month. In addition to a new calendar year, this January also saw Lunar New Year celebrations throughout 

House District 137. Lunar New Year is celebrated by millions of people around the world, is also known by 
other names, including the Chinese New Year, Spring Festival, Seollal and Tet Nguyen Dan. Happy Year 

of the Rat! 

Gene and his family are joined by elected officials during Lunar New Year's celebrations  

https://twitter.com/GeneforTexas/status/1219476936382087169
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2020 Events at BakerRipley Gulfton Campus 
 

The BakerRipley Center is a wonderful resource to residents of House District 137. The offer a multitude of 

services, from daycare to help with your taxes, and have always been a trusted partner to my office. In addition to 

offering great events on a monthly basis, my district office is located at BakerRipley. Feel free to stop by! 

 
 

                           
 

 

The Gulfton campus will also host a Food Fair and a Utility Assistance Drive this month. The Food Fair will be 

held February 18th at 8:00am, and the Utility Assistance Drive will take place February 20th at 9:00am. These 

events are free to the public, but space is limited.  

 

For more information about events at BakerRipley, please visit their website or contact my district office to learn 

more.  
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Asian Heritage Tours Bingo Challenge 

 
 

  

Asian Heritage Tours are just one of the awesome services offered by the Chinese Community Center.  
 

The tours offer cooking workshops, walking and bus tours of Asiatown, including Bellaire Blvd., Harwin, and 
Hillcroft, as well as tours of unique cultural sites. Cultural showcases are also offered, as well as innovative 
programming to engage our community like the BINGO challenge below!  
 
You can learn more about Asian Heritage Tours and the Chinese Community Center here.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://ccchouston.org/tour/?target=Cultural-Showcase


5 
 
 

Small Business Resources  
 

Small business is an important part of what makes House District 137 such a special place. From restaurants with 

cuisines from all over the world, to specialty grocers and fashion, our small business community is as diverse as our 

district.  

 

Click below for resources from the Small Business Association for tips and templates on writing a business plan. 

Additionally, the City of Houston's Office of Business Opportunity has information about permitting, licensing, and 

business development, as well as a plethora of resources to help you put your business plan into action.  
 

 

          
 
 
  

 
Have Something to Share? 

If you or your organization has something you would like us to share in our newsletter, please feel free to send it 
our way! 
 
Our monthly newsletters will be distributed during the final week of each month, so if there is any information 
you wish to share for the upcoming month, please send in submissions to my District Director, Jake Breault - 
jake.breault@house.texas.gov 
 
The deadline to have your piece considered in that month's edition will be the 20th of each month (Ex. April 
announcements would need to be submitted before March 20th to be included in that month's edition).  
 
My office truly values input from our community, and we look forward to sharing the great work that you all are 
doing.  
 

 
 

https://www.sba.gov/business-guide/plan-your-business/write-your-business-plan?platform=hootsuite&utm_Twitter=BusinessPlanMonthGIF
https://www.houstontx.gov/obo/
mailto:jake.breault@house.texas.gov

